
 

 

Last Tuesday was definitely one of those ‘warm fuzzy' Rotary moments when you realise how Rotary changes 

people’s lives.  Last October RCMS sponsored Lachlan MacKenzie to attend the Rotary Youth Leadership 

Award (RYLA) program.  Lachlan may appear to be a confident 20 year old chemical engineer student, but he 

admits he often struggles with starting conversations in new situations which was affecting with his studies 

and career. The three main teachings Lachlan took from RYLA were: 

 

1) A good leader makes more good leaders 

2) First impressions are important 

3) The value of the book ‘How to win friends and influence people' 

 

 
 

RYLA definitely doesn't have all the answers about leadership but helps young people like Lachlan learn what 

questions leaders should be asking and where do we draw our inspiration from for leadership.  There is no 

doubt the skills Lachlan learnt helped him during his three months work experience over the summer in 

Queensland.  He definitely is a leader of the future and we look forward to hearing more about where life 

takes him. Thank you Lachlan for coming to talk to us.  http://ryla9520.org.au 

 



 

 

Great to see Susan Gascoine has started well with her marathon walk from Renmark to Adelaide and has been 

blessed with some beautiful weather. You can follow her at: http://renmarktoadelaideforcf.com 

 

Please be reminded to get your money in o celebrate the Clubs 20th Birthday Dinner, 20th May.  It is set to be 

an awesome evening of celebrations and everything Magill Sunrise stands for.  

 

Reel Event tickets are on sale and we need to get as many bums on seats as we can, so get out there and 

promote it. We are also looking for raffle prizes and sponsors. 

 

The market committee are asking for a donation or item from each member towards the Mother's Day raffle 

for the next mark on Sunday 8th May. Please contact Ian. 

 

Kirsty’s Movie: A Month of Sundays 

 

Let’s support our very own Kirsty Stark’ movie A Month of Sundays: 

https://www.facebook.com/AMonthOfSundays/ 

 

District Conference is nearly upon us.  All of those attending please see all the details and instructions at 

http://www.rotarynews.info/club76652. The program details for the weekend should be up there soon. I 

look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Next week’s guest speaker is Josh Gallery talking, director of End Homelessness SA. Seeing as our clubs 

focus is homelessness for the next three years, it will be great to hear what work Josh does and how we as a 

club might be able to help him. I am a little sad I will not be in attending this meeting, but hopefully will have 

completed my six hour qualifying swim for the Channel, in Tasmania!!! I will see you all on 3rd May.  

 

It’s Entertainment Book time again.  See Sue Hector. 

 

 

 

Future dates for the diary: 

 

1) District Conference- 28th April till 1st May RENMARK. 

2) IT’S THE CLUB’S 20TH BIRTHDAY 14TH MAY @ Maylands Hotel, 6.30 pm for 7pm start, $45 per person for 

3 course meal…..put it in the diary. Let Pauline know if you would like to help with the organising of this. 

3) District assembly 15th May @ Mt Barker- all members are encouraged to attend. 

4) Susan Gascoine's walk for CF is from  16th April till 22nd May. We will be putting on a BBQ for Susan at 

the end of her walk on 22nd May 12 midday at the peace garden behind the women's and children’s 

hospital.  

5) The Reel Event 2016- this is the club’s big fundraiser for the year and will be on 25th May 2016. 

 

 

'If you cannot do great things, do small things in a great way' ~ Napolean Hill 

  



 

Chairperson:  Pauline 

Steward 1: Kirsty 

Steward 2 Ian Carman 

Tech Setup Ian Coat 

Greeter Colin 

 

 

 

Susan Bardy (an octogenarian and retired palliative care nurse) has recently completed a PhD "Choosing end 

of life caring over helping to cure" and will present an important talk on aspects of palliative care from the 

carer's perspective at our meeting on 3rd May. 

http://www.aare.edu.au/view_newsletter.php/item/40/recently-completed-thesis 

 

As many of us have aging parents who are in or approaching this situation, please bring a friend to hear about Susan's 

experiences and observations. 

Please RSVP to Ian Coat   ( ian.coat@gmail.com ) or phone/text: 0410 996 453 

 

  



 

Mina Ward 

    

Ian Coat 

Tuesday 6.50 for 7.00am 

Hectorville Sporting Club, Fisher Street, Magill

    

magill@rotaryclub.org.au

www.magill.rotary.org.au/

www.facebook.com/rotarymagill

    

        



 

www.rotarynews.info/district9520

    

 

 

 

 

    

6.30pm Campbelltown Athelstone Football Club 150 George St, Paradise 

6.15pm St Peter’s Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 

6.30pm Kent Town The Kent Town Hotel 76 Rundle Street, Kent Town 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town 

1.00pm Norwood Manto Café Parade, Norwood  

6.30pm Norwood Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 

6.30pm Burnside The Feathers Hotel Glynburn Rd, Burnside 

6.30pm Morialta The Rezz Hotel 20 Hamilton Tce, Newton 

No Meetings

    

 

Norwood Rotary 

2nd and 4th Wednesdays at Manto Café 

1st, 3rd and 5th Wednesdays at Kensi  Hotel 

  



 

 

The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 

The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 

and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 

The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 

 

 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 

 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 

 
 

 


